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6 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Mrs Jones, other staff, students and parents at Denver Primary School, 

 

Thank you for your compassion and generosity! 

 

I know that your theme for this term is “compassion” and I think that you have all 

demonstrated this is abundance by donating so much to our collection for the Ukrainian 

refugees who have fled their homes due to the conflict there. 

As you can see from the photo below, our community has donated a massive amount of 

clothes, bedding, toys and toiletries and this will all now be loaded onto a lorry to make the 

long journey to Poland where it will be distributed to those who need it most. 

 

Your compassion will go a long way to make others feel better and I know that they will be 

very grateful. 

Kind regards 

 
Mark Eastwood 

Head of School 
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